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Vander Lugt, Kristen

From: Zackariah Farah <>
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 10:33 AM
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen
Subject: Advertisement in Groundcover Newspaper

Dear Kristen, 

Could you please send this onto the commission members? 

The details about the Early Leasing Ordinance (ELO) timeline are false. Renters currently have about 5 months 
to sign a lease before moving in assuming they are switching between year long leases that start and end at 
the same time of the year. The advertisement also falsely claims that landlords were not consulted during the 
drafting of the ELO amendment that passed in August of 2021. 

Thank you,  
Zackariah Farah  

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe. 


